
March 7, 2025 

 

Dear House Committee on Early Childhood and Human Services, 

We need a plan for all Oregonians, so that we can live and age where we choose, with the 
support of our family and community. I support HB 3497 to get a task force together to get 
the framework started. Thank you for your service and consideration!  

 

Regards,  

 

Elizur Bello  


